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With the holidays behind us and Santa having brought all us good little boys and girls fun stuff to play 
with, it’s now time to get to get busy and see what can do on the club level to make it a good year.  
 

Election of Officer’s were held in December with the following results; Dan Hosier President, Jim 
Emenhiser Vice President, Dave Overhiser Treasurer, Dave Wiatrowski Secretary  and Trustees Doug 
Perry, Walt Harry and Vern Hosier. Please give these guys your support and if you have any matters 
regarding club issues or activities you would like to discuss, I’m sure that they would be interested in 
hearing them.  
 

Hunters Education classes will be held from 6:00 to 9:00p.m. starting January 7th M-T-W-TH , then 
continued on Tuesday the 9th –W  & TH.  Registration can be done online or calling Dan 214-6727 or 
Vern 639-8782 
 

Youth Archery will be starting January 5th from 10:00 to 12:00 a.m., every other Saturday  
 

Michiana  Archery shoot will be the 12th  with a shoot also on February 16th 
 

Youth Indoor .22 Rifle will also be starting Saturday, January 5th at 12:30p.m., every other Saturday 
 

Sunday Morning Breakfast and Clays will be starting January 6th at 9:00a.m. Come out for one of 
Walt’s Famous Breakfasts and shoot either some Sporting Clays or Trap 
 

Action Pistol continues on Wednesday night’s starting at 6:30p.m. 
 

Our friends at the Kalamazoo Rod & Gun Club will be holding a Swap Meet & Gun Show on  Saturday 
the 12th from 9:00a.m. to 2:00p.m.  
 

Membership Dues Renewal for the year of 2008 for many of you who did not attend the Membership 
Dinner in October are now due.  Please fill out the attached Membership Application and either mail or 
hand deliver to the club along with your dues.  It is important to update your information for the club 
records so, please include all your current information and fill out completely. 
 

John Arends who many of you have had the  pleasure to run into around the club passed away this last 
month, our condolences to his family.  John was always there to help and was an avid trap shooter who 
has ramroded the Wednesday Night Trap for some time.  He will be missed, he was one of the “good” 
guys. 
 

Next Membership Meeting will be January 14th at 7:00p.m.  
 
“Shot-placement is king, Adequate penetration is queen,  
 Everything else is angels dancing on the heads of pins” 
 

 


